
Naylor Love 
OBHS Scholarship

Naylor Love Dunedin is proud to offer a scholarship to one Otago Boys’ High School student who is
passionate about pursuing a career in the construction sector.

This scholarship is designed to support a student planning to study in a construction-related field,
such as carpentry, design, quantity surveying, health and safety, or other core construction

disciplines.

Plan to study in a construction-related field and
have a genuine interest in a career in
construction.

Align with Naylor Love’s values of integrity,
leadership, and teamwork.

Are motivated and eager to learn.

We’re looking for students who:

$3,000 in financial support, paid in $1,000
instalments at the beginning of each year for a 3-
year course (construction-related tertiary study).

One-on-one mentorship during your studies, with a
dedicated mentor from our Dunedin project team.
This could be a Project Manager, Site Manager,
Quantity Surveyor, Design Manager or trades
professional.

An opportunity to interview for a Cadetship or
apprenticeship at Naylor Love Dunedin upon
graduation from your study.

What you’ll recieve:

How to apply:

Students will be invited to apply by outlining their
intended course of study and explaining how they align
with Naylor Love’s values. Toward the end of the year,
we will interview 3–5 shortlisted applicants before
selecting the final scholarship recipient.


